
REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Muriel Bozon' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 5:03 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Muriel Bozon 
1. Rue du croix 
Uckange 57130 
vouisous@hotmail.fr
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Donna Hufford' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 9:17 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Donna Hufford 
134 Emountian ridge 
Wilkes berrie, PA 18702 
Donnahufford@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'marin quezada' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 5:18 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. marin quezada 
4848 N Sheridan Rd 
Chicago, IL 60640-6931 
quezadamarin@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Shira Bums' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 10:34 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Shira Bums 
2650 haste st 
Berkekey, CA 94706 
shirabums1@icloud.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Nadia Malloian' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 7:16 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Nadia Malloian 
844 Scranton St 
El Cajon, CA 92020-6564 
nniimms@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Jessica Fernandez' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 1:15 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Jessica Fernandez 
1528 elms way 
Moreno valley, CA 92555 
jessicawhitson4@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Maria sofia Sanchez' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 3:04 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Billy served 30 years and it&rsquo;s time to bring billy to 
Cambodia.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Maria sofia Sanchez 
974 N Wilton PI 
Los Angeles, CA 90038-3214 
sweetl 9_sofia@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: Tina Herrera' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 6:03 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Tina Herrera
5821 ChesbroAve
San Jose, CA 95123-3914
herreras3angels@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Christina Luxmore' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 5:46 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Christina Luxmore 
37 Sunny Hill Dr 
Orion, IL 61273-9707 
sluxmore@mchsi.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Lucrecia Ayala' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 2:16 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Lucrecia Ayala 
Paseo 130 5 
Villa Gesell 7165 
bluelse@hotmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Helga A'skarsdA^tir1 via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 5:04 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Helga A'skarsdA^ir 
Efstihjalli 21 
KA2p 200
helgaoskars28@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Jasmine Jimenez' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 11:34 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Jasmine Jimenez 
3818 Sussex Ave 
Clovis, CA 93619-8546 
jasmine5191 .jj@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Anca Mica' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 8:16 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Anca Mica 
Malu rosu 51 
Ploiesti 100342 
anca1917@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Meredith Harden' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Fri, Aug 24, 2018 at 10:15 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Meredith Harden 
7658 Louise Ave 
Van Nuys, CA 91406-2147 
merelicious7@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Pam Wilkerson' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 2:32 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Pam Wilkerson 
1056 Wrighton Rd 
Lothian, MD 20711-9735 
(410)741-1434 
Iittlebit20711 @gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Jeannine Foss' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 1:02 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Jeannine Foss 
1933 Illinois St 
Vallejo, CA 94590-4728 
jeannine520@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'marin lopez e' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 8:48 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. marin lopez e 
malecon 622 
juarez 32000
badacarpfishing@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Paolo Legrenzi' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Fri, Aug 24, 2018 at 10:45 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Paolo Legrenzi 
Vis fosse ardeatinell 
Bergano 24128 
paololegrenzi@me.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Rebecca Reid' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 11:47 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Rebecca Reid 
1339 E Browning Ave 
Fresno, CA 93710-6320 
rebeccar@csufresno.edu
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'david sifuentes f via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 7:18 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. david sifuentes f 
malecon 733 
juarez 32000 
toldosgea@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: Kathy Salguero' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 12:04 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Kathy Salguero 
5907 Quinn St
Bell Gardens, CA 90201-5549 
kathy11098@hotmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Leslie Brown' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 2:47 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Leslie Brown 
215 Hillside
Pleasanton, TX 78064-5320 
(830) 399-9142 
Icbrown0106@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Fidan Avedikian' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 8:05 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Fidan Avedikian 
10231 PinewoodAve 
Tujunga, CA 91042-2486 
fidanlily@icloud.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Tomarra Garber' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 10:17 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Tomarra Garber 
410 W 11th Ave 
Ellensburg, WA 98926-2412 
(509) 925-4732 
tomarrablaze@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: Krystal Ortloff via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 12:34 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Krystal Ortloff 
3355 Racquet St 
Las Vegas, NV 89121-4028 
(702) 463-0525 
kkortloff@aol.com

1 /1

mailto:Clerk.CPS@lacity.org
mailto:clerk.cps@lacity.org
mailto:kkortloff@aol.com


REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Mailinda Mata' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 3:17 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Mailinda Mata 
1209 S 35th St 
Renton, WA 98055-5790 
(425) 254-0451 
mailindar@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Alene Ciampitti' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 3:16 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Alene Ciampitti 
601 Cedar Lane 
Twin Peaks, CA 92391 
alene1949.ads@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: Kimberly Gray' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 9:33 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Kimberly Gray 
205 Summit St 
Bethesda, OH 43719 
Kimber738484@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'athena kazarian' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 11:47 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. athena kazarian 
1812 Scott Rd 
Burbank, CA 91504-3873 
athenalovesdogs@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Ilona Curts' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 2:32 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Ilona Curts 
4 straat
Lumburg 1234ab 
i.c@holland.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Linda Rogers' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 3:35 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Linda Rogers 
228 K St
Sanger, CA 93657-2115 
(559) 260-3192 
lindarogersl 73@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Angie Kilby' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 2:17 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Angie Kilby 
106 Bayside Ct 
Georgetown, KY 40324-8928 
gssartist@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'FRED LOHMANN' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 10:34 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. FRED LOHMANN
14599 Riverside Dr
Apple Valley, CA 92307-4818
FREDLOHMANN66@GMAIL.COM
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Isaak Wintringham' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 2:02 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Isaak Wintringham 
17502 Northridge 
The Valley, CA 91334 
hisnameisisaak@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Margaret Phillip' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 11:34 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Margaret Phillip 
96 Rue D'Iberville 
Chateauguay, QC J6J 3Y4 
omphillipe444@gmail.com

1 /1

mailto:Clerk.CPS@lacity.org
mailto:clerk.cps@lacity.org
mailto:omphillipe444@gmail.com


REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Debbie Morgenstem' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 1:34 PM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Debbie Morgenstern 
12244 Dickenson Ln 
Orlando, FL 32821-7650 
dawnflower58@aol.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Lynne Sloan' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Sat, Aug 25, 2018 at 7:33 AM

Aug 25, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Lynne Sloan 
425 Lawton St
San Francisco, CA 94122-3628 
(415) 563-1122 
lynnesloan@gmail.com
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